
STATEMENT CONCERNING CHILDREN’S TELEVISION REPORT 
FOR THE SECOND QUARTER OF 2016 SUBMITTED ON APRIL 7, 2016 

 

 

WKIN-CD inadvertently filed the Q2 2016 Children’s Programming Report 

on April 7, 2016, before the end of the second quarter of 2016.   This report should 

be disregarded.  We have now uploaded a revised Children’s Programming Report 

for the second quarter of 2016, which is a reconstruction of the children’s 

programming which aired on WKIN-CD between April 1, 2016 and June 30, 2016. 


